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shall provide updates to their correc-
tive action plans through regular, 
semiannual updates. These semiannual 
updates shall be received by FNS by 
May 1st and November 1st respectively. 
Such updates must contain: 

(1) Any additional deficiencies identi-
fied since the previous corrective ac-
tion plan update; 

(2) Documentation that a deficiency 
has been corrected and is therefore 
being removed from the plan; and 

(3) Any changes to planned corrective 
actions for previously reported defi-
ciencies. 

(b) Content. State corrective action 
plans shall contain, but not necessarily 
be limited to, the following, based on 
the most recent information available: 

(1) Specific description and identi-
fication of each deficiency; 

(2) Source(s) through which the defi-
ciency was detected; 

(3) Magnitude of each deficiency, if 
appropriate, as defined in § 275.15(c)(3) 
of this part; 

(4) Geographic extent of the defi-
ciency (e.g., Statewide/project area or 
management unit—specific project 
areas in which the deficiency occurs); 

(5) Identification of causal factor(s) 
contributing to the occurrence of each 
deficiency; 

(6) Identification of any action al-
ready completed to eliminate the defi-
ciency; 

(7) For each deficiency, an outline of 
actions to be taken, the expected out-
come of each action, the target date for 
each action, and the date by which 
each deficiency will have been elimi-
nated; and 

(8) For each deficiency, a description 
of the manner in which the State agen-
cy will monitor and evaluate the effec-
tiveness of the corrective action in 
eliminating the deficiency. 

(c) FNS will provide technical assist-
ance in developing corrective action 
plans when requested by State agen-
cies. 

(d) State agencies will be held ac-
countable for the efficient and effective 
operation of all areas of the program. 
FNS is not precluded from issuing a 
warning as specified in part 276 because 

a deficiency is included in the State 
agency’s corrective action plan. 

[Amdt. 160, 45 FR 15909, Mar. 11, 1980, as 
amended by Amdt. 266, 52 FR 3409, Feb. 4, 
1987] 

§ 275.18 Project area/management unit 
corrective action plan. 

(a) The State agency shall ensure 
that corrective action plans are pre-
pared at the project area/management 
unit level, addressing those defi-
ciencies not required to be included in 
the State corrective action plan. State 
agencies may elect to prepare these 
plans for or in cooperation with the 
project area. These project area/man-
agement unit corrective action plans 
shall be open-ended and shall remain in 
effect until all deficiencies in program 
operations have been reduced substan-
tially or eliminated. Any deficiencies 
detected through any source not pre-
viously reported to the State agency 
which require incorporation into the 
Project Area/Management Unit Correc-
tive Action Plan shall be submitted to 
the State agency within 60 days of 
identification. As deficiencies are re-
duced substantially or eliminated, the 
project area/management unit shall no-
tify the State agency in writing. The 
project area/management unit shall be 
responsible for documenting why each 
deficiency is being removed from the 
Plan. The removal of any deficiency 
from the Plan will be subject to State 
agency and FNS review and validation. 

(b) Content. Project area/management 
unit corrective action plans shall con-
tain all the information necessary to 
enable the State agency to monitor 
and evaluate the corrective action 
properly. Also, State agencies shall es-
tablish requirements for project area/ 
management units in planning, imple-
menting and reporting corrective ac-
tion to assist the State agency’s efforts 
to fulfill its responsibilities for deter-
mining which deficiencies must be ad-
dressed in the State corrective action 
plan. States should consider requiring 
project area/management unit plans to 
include the following, based on the 
most recent information available: 

(1) Specific description and identi-
fication of each deficiency; 

(2) Source(s) through which the defi-
ciency was detected; 
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(3) Magnitude of each deficiency, if 
appropriate, as defined in § 275.15(c)(3) 
of this part; 

(4) Geographic extent of the defi-
ciency (throughout the project area/ 
management unit or only in specific of-
fices); 

(5) Identification of causal factor(s) 
contributing to the occurrence of each 
deficiency; 

(6) Identification of any action al-
ready completed to eliminate the defi-
ciency; 

(7) For each deficiency, an outline of 
actions to be taken, the expected out-
come of each action, the target date for 
each action, the date by which each de-
ficiency will have been eliminated; and 

(8) For each deficiency, a description 
of the manner in which the project 
area/management unit will monitor 
and evaluate the effectiveness of the 
corrective action in eliminating the de-
ficiency. 

[Amdt. 160, 45 FR 15909, Mar. 11, 1980] 

§ 275.19 Monitoring and evaluation. 
(a) The State agency shall establish a 

system for monitoring and evaluating 
corrective action at the State and 
project area levels. Monitoring and 
evaluation shall be an ongoing process 
to determine that deficiencies are 
being substantially reduced or elimi-
nated in an efficient manner and that 
the program provides responsive serv-
ice to eligible households. 

(b) The State agency shall ensure 
that corrective action on all defi-
ciencies identified in the State Correc-
tive Action Plan and Project Area/ 
Management Unit Corrective Action 
Plan is implemented and achieves the 
anticipated results within the specified 
time frames. The State agency shall 
monitor and evaluate corrective action 
at the State and project levels through 
a combination of reports, field reviews, 
and examination of current data avail-
able through program management 
tools and other sources. 

(c) In instances where the State 
agency and/or the project area/manage-
ment unit determines that the pro-
posed corrective action is not effective 
in reducing substantially or elimi-
nating deficiencies, the State agency 
and/or the project area/management 
unit shall promptly reevaluate the de-

ficiency, causes, and the corrective ac-
tion taken, and develop and implement 
new corrective actions. 

[Amdt. 160, 45 FR 15909, Mar. 11, 1980] 

Subpart F—Responsibilities for Re-
porting on Program Perform-
ance 

§ 275.20 ME review schedules. 
(a) Each State agency shall submit 

its review schedule to the appropriate 
FNS regional office at least 60 days 
prior to the beginning of the next 
year’s review period (the Federal fiscal 
year). These schedules must ensure 
that all project areas/management 
units will be reviewed within the re-
quired time limits. Each schedule shall 
identify the project areas/management 
units in each classification and list 
each project area to be reviewed by 
month or by quarter. A State agency 
may submit a request to use an alter-
nate review schedule at any time. The 
alternate schedule shall not be effec-
tive until approved by FNS in accord-
ance with § 275.5(b)(2). 

(b) State agencies shall notify the ap-
propriate FNS regional office of all 
changes in review schedules. 

[Amdt. 266, 52 FR 3410, Feb. 4, 1987] 

§ 275.21 Quality control review re-
ports. 

(a) General. Each State agency shall 
submit reports on the performance of 
quality control reviews in accordance 
with the requirements outlined in this 
section. These reports are designed to 
enable FNS to monitor the State agen-
cy’s compliance with Program require-
ments relative to the Quality Control 
Review System. Every case selected for 
review during the sample month must 
be accounted for and reflected in the 
appropriate report(s). 

(b) Individual cases. The State agency 
shall report the review findings on each 
case selected for review during the 
sample month. For active cases, the 
State agency shall submit the edited 
findings of the Form FNS–380–1. For 
negative cases, the State agency shall 
submit a summary report which is pro-
duced from the edited findings on indi-
vidual cases which are coded on the 
Negative Quality Control Review 
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